
Brillink Fintech Limited 

General Terms and Conditions 

 

1. Introduction 

These Terms and Conditions govern your use of Brillink Fintech Limited’s services and 
platform. By accessing or using our services, you agree to comply with these terms. 

 

2. Definitions 

• Services: Refers to the financial technology services provided by Brillink Fintech 
Limited. 

• User: Any individual or entity that accesses or uses our services. 

 

3. Eligibility 

To use our services, you must be at least 18 years old and capable of entering into 
legally binding contracts. By using our services, you represent that you meet these 
eligibility requirements. 

 

4. User Accounts 

 

4.1 Registration 

You may need to create an account to access certain features. You agree to provide 
accurate and complete information during the registration process. 

 

4.2 Account Security 

You are responsible for maintaining the confidentiality of your account credentials and 
for all activities that occur under your account. Notify us immediately of any 
unauthorized use. 

 

  



5. Services Provided 

Brillink Fintech Limited offers various financial technology services. Please refer to 
relevant contracts. 

 

6. Fees and Charges 

We may charge fees for certain services. All fees will be clearly outlined before you 
proceed with any transactions. By using our services, you agree to pay all applicable 
fees. 

 

7. Privacy Policy 

Your privacy is important to us. Please review our Privacy Policy to understand how we 
collect, use, and protect your personal information. 

 

8. Intellectual Property 

All content, trademarks, and other intellectual property on our platform are owned by 
Brillink Fintech Limited or our licensors. You may not use, reproduce, or distribute any 
content without our prior written consent. 

 

9. Limitation of Liability 

To the fullest extent permitted by law, Brillink Fintech Limited shall not be liable for any 
indirect, incidental, or consequential damages arising from your use of our services. 

 

10. Indemnification 

You agree to indemnify and hold Brillink Fintech Limited harmless from any claims, 
losses, or damages arising from your use of our services or violation of these terms. 

 

11. Governing Law 

These terms are governed by the laws of Hong Kong Special Administrative Region. Any 
disputes arising from these terms shall be resolved in the courts of Hong Kong Special 
Administrative Region. 

 



12. Changes to Terms

We may update these terms from time to time. We will notify you of any significant 
changes. Your continued use of our services after the changes constitutes your 
acceptance of the new terms. 

13. Ambiguity between Chinese and English versions

In the event of any ambiguity between the Chinese and English versions, the English 
version shall prevail. 




